DIRECTOR OF COLLEGE ADVANCEMENT for the FOUNDATION
HIRING COMMITTEE - KIM WENTWORTH - LIBRARIAN




January 17, 2025



Dear LMC Faculty Senate,


Please consider me for the first level interviews hiring committee for the Director of College Advancement for the Foundation. 

I support the Foundation’s mission and have been a monthly contributor to the Foundation since I was hired in 2009. Over the years, I have received multiple mini-grants from the Foundation on behalf of the LMC Library. I used my first Foundation mini-grant to start the children’s book collection. I am currently serving as the Secretary of the Foundation Board of Directors, and I work closely with the person in this position.

Thank you for your consideration,


Kim Wentworth
Electronic Resources Librarian & Library Dept. Chair
 
Los Medanos College
2700 East Leland Road
Pittsburg, CA 94565
 
(925) 473-7573
kwentworth@losmedanos.edu







